
Letter to the Editor of the Survey from the New York State Factory Investigation 
Commission

Letter from the New York State Factory Investigation Commission to the Editor of the Survey, a New York City publication, outlining 
the provisions of a bill introduced by Assemblyman Alfred E. Smith and signed by Governor Martin Henry Glynn which would 
shorten hours of labor for women and children in mercantile establishments.
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